
New York, November 20th, 1963

Mr. E. Peter Teel
Director Bachman—Perris Associates 
315 Riviera Plaza 
1618 S«W. 1st« Ave«
Portland, Oregon 97201

Dear Mr« Teel:

This is to inform you that the duplicate screened positives 
requested to us for the front cover subject of the 1969 Wilderness 
Calendar will be shipped to you this evening«

You will be billed directly for the positives by Barnes Press 
who made them« The Sierra Club will send you an invoice for the 
permissions fee«

Sincerely

Joe V« Lynn 
Production Manager 

Sierra Club
Dr« Eliot Porter 

cc.: Messrs«, Ted Wilentz
Cliff Rudden

WA


